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	October 8, 2015
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Thank you for taking the time to share with me your support for H.R. 1786, the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Reauthorization Act. Understanding your view on this important issue helps me better represent you and our fellow Mainers in the U.S. House of Representatives.
 
We will all remember, forever, the Americans who lost their lives as a result of the horrific terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001. But we should also always remember the swift and instinctive courage of the first responders, servicemen and servicewomen, and individuals across the country that helped to save so many lives that day and in the days after. America owes a great debt to all those who heroically acted during and after these attacks.
 
As you may know, following the attacks, it was determined that some of the individuals who were involved in rescue efforts, participated in the months-long cleanup process, or who were living in the vicinity of Ground Zero during that time period were potentially exposed to toxins or other hazards, causing health issues. As a result, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) began to provide grants for health clinics in the New York City area for these individuals to be treated.
 
In 2011, the James Zadrgoa 9/11 Health and Compensation Act was signed into law. This legislation replaced the CDC grant program with the World Trade Center Health Program (WTCHP). The WTCHP was designed to perform the same functions as the CDC grants, by supporting health services for the responders and all those who were living in the vicinity of the World Trade Center attacks and experienced health issues as a result.
 
Currently, the WTCHP has another year of funding available for beneficiaries. Please know that I am following all legislation in the House pertaining to the care of our Nation’s World Trade Center responders and workers. Congress must ensure that these individuals have access to the critical benefits that they need. I believe it’s of the upmost importance that these selfless men and women are fully supported.
 
Again, thanks for taking the time to reach out to me. If you have any concerns in the future, please don't hesitate to contact our Congressional Offices in Bangor, Lewiston, Presque Isle and Washington, D.C. I'm honored to represent you in Congress.
 
Best wishes,
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Bruce Poliquin
 
To stay informed on all of the work that I’m doing in Congress, you’re invited you to sign up for my e-Newsletter, to visit my Facebook page and to follow me on Twitter @RepPoliquin.
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